
       

 

 

07.07.2023  

This week, children across the school have been 

taking part in Chisenhale's annual Art Week. Our 

theme this year was 'MOVEMENT'. Each class 

picked an art or design project linked to the theme 

and have created some fabulous pieces, such 

as zoetropes, stop motion films, mobiles and kinetic 

sculptures. Families are invited to their child's 

class on Friday 14th July from 2.30pm to have a 

look at what they have been doing.  

Additionally, each class has been invited to 

take part in an exciting project, based on the 

current exhibition at Chisenhale Art Gallery by 

the artist Lotus Laurie Kang. Classes have been 

working with a composer and a vocalist at the 

gallery and families will be welcomed to see the 

final piece in September.   

Well done to our mathematicians who were 

in the grand final of the  

London Schools Primary Maths 

Challenge on Tuesday.  

They came second out of 64  

schools in the final alone, 

so congratulations to  

Carys, Torin and Sean! 

 

 

Some of you may have missed seeing Chris on the 

gate in the mornings. He has not been well but is 

feeling much better now and hopes to be back at 

work in September. 

We hope to see you lots of you at the 

Summer fair tomorrow! 

There will be a SPRING HOLIDAY CLUB 
running at at Chisenhale this summer  
From Monday 24th July to Friday 25th 
August, Ages 3-11, 830am-530pm, from 
£32/day. Rated Ofsted outstanding.  
Great ratios, great staff, great activities. 
Find out more and book here:  
www.springasc.co.uk  
   
There are also lots of free events for 
families, run by Tower Hamlets during the 
holidays, for full list of events see: 
https://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/News_ev
ents/Events/Summer_events.aspx   

See the attached information from 
Roman Road Adventure Park as well, for 
free local activities over the holidays. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
Saturday 8th July, summer fete 11am-2pm – all welcome 
Wednesday 12th July from 9.30am in Victoria Park KS1 sports day 
 (Years 1 and 2) – families welcome 
Thursday 13th July from 9.30am in Victoria Park, KS2 sports day  
(Years 3-6) – families welcome 

Important Year 6 dates 

Wednesday 12th July: Year 6 school production, Friday 21st July, Year 6 Leavers Assembly, families welcome 

We will have a photographer in school on 

Monday taking some photos to update our 

website – please could you make sure your 

children are in school uniform and looking 

their smartest. 

Please could you also check at home 

for any school reading books that need to be 

returned plus any library books (they will 

have a label on the spine) and bring them 

back to school as soon as possible. 
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